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UPDATED NAVIGATION 
CLOSURE NOTICE 
Section 15 Anglian Water Authority Act 1977 

Black Sluice Navigation 

_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    17 August 2020 for approximately 5 weeks 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Boston Lock, South Forty Foot Drain 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances these works have been 
delayed and will now commence on Monday 17 August 2020 
and has been extended to take up to 5 weeks to complete. 
 
Boston Lock will be closed for planned works which include 
undertaking a drain-down inspection of the lock chamber along 
with required maintenance and refurbishment activities.  
 
The scheme will also enable essential repair works and a survey 
of the structure to ensure resilience for navigation and flood 
defence. 
 
For further information please call Andrew Rouse, Environment 
Agency Project Manager on 07818 077303.  
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
14 August 2020 
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